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Construction alert 
 

Ridgecrest Park fully re-open to the public 

Sound Transit is re-opening Ridgecrest Park after partially closing it for guideway 

construction for the future link light rail that is part of the Lynnwood Link Extension project. 

What 
Some of the improvements Sound Transit’s contractor has made to Ridgecrest Park are: 

 New paved and striped parking lot 

 Pedestrian foot path is paved. 

 Added 250 cubic yards of top soil. 

 Light poles installed.  

 11 trees and 380 shrubs planted.  

Additional restoration will occur after completion of guideway.  

When 
Ridgecrest Park new parking lot is open as of April 29, 2021. 

Contact us 
Community Engagement: my.nguyen@soundtransit.org or 206-370-5690 

After-hours construction hotline: 888-298-2395 

More updates  



Your safety is our priority 

Learn how to stay safe around our construction sites. 

Stay safe  

 



24-hour construction hotline: 888-298-2395 
 

More project info: soundtransit.org/lle 

Get in touch: my.nguyen@soundtransit.org or 206-370-5690 
   

 

Subscription options 

You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to a Sound Transit newsletter. 
Edit subscription preferences or unsubscribe 

Contact us 

Union Station, 401 S. Jackson St., Seattle, WA 98104 
1-800-201-4900/ TTY Relay: 711 

soundtransit.org  |  Customer service 

To request accommodations for persons with disabilities,  
call 1-800-201-4900/ TTY Relay: 711 or e-mail accessibility@soundtransit.org. 
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